
Happy Holidays from The Moore
Center!
The Moore Center wishes you
a very happy and healthy
Holiday Season! We're
grateful for our family and
friends, and look forward to
good things in the New Year!

We thank you all for the many
ways you have supported us
– every kind word, thoughtful donation and time spent means so much to
us and over 3,000 individuals and families we serve!

Here's an example of the difference your support helps
us make.
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Michelle & her son, Martin: What The Moore Center Means to Us

Our Annual Fund Drive is currently underway. Please
consider making a year-end contribution!
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